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Book Swap
Friday, June 1, 2018

Tired of tripping over books that your child will never read again?
Looking for an affordable way to stock up 0n summer reading?
Well, you are in luck! Meadowbrook Elementary is having a
 Book Swap and you’re invited!

How it works:
Beginning Tuesday, May 1st, your child can bring in up to 10 books from home. Before dropping off the books, please put the book(s) in a bag and attach your child’s name and teacher. This is important so we will know how many books your child can exchange. Books will be collected until Wednesday, May 30th.

Book Guidelines:                
· Appropriate for grades PreK-5 only                  
· Gently used: cover on, no rips or tears
· No writing or coloring in them

Please note that the selection of books available will be based on books donated. We cannot ensure specific titles, etc. If you have any questions, please contact 
Ms. White--rawhite@haywood.k12.nc.us.

Thank you!
--------------------------------------------------------------------
I would like to volunteer for this event:
______  Sorting books  beforehand
______ On the day of the event
Name___________________________Phone Number___________________
Student(s) Name________________________________________________
Teacher(s) Name ________________________________________________
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